
Appendix 3 Bladder and Bowel Foundation
stakeholder information

Another attachment is the consent form, please read this, if you are happy to participate, 
please  email me an address so that I can  post you a  paper copy for you to sign and return to 
me in a prepaid envelope. Alternatively, a scanned signed copy can be emailed to me. 

 

 

 

 

 

DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

131



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

132



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

133



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

134



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

135



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

136



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

137



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

138



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

139



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

140



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

141



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

142



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

143



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

144



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

145



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

146



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

147



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

148



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

149



APPENDIX 3

NIHR Journals Library www.journalslibrary.nihr.ac.uk

150



DOI: 10.3310/hta21420 HEALTH TECHNOLOGY ASSESSMENT 2017 VOL. 21 NO. 42

© Queen’s Printer and Controller of HMSO 2017. This work was produced by Goodman et al. under the terms of a commissioning contract issued by the Secretary of State for
Health. This issue may be freely reproduced for the purposes of private research and study and extracts (or indeed, the full report) may be included in professional journals
provided that suitable acknowledgement is made and the reproduction is not associated with any form of advertising. Applications for commercial reproduction should be
addressed to: NIHR Journals Library, National Institute for Health Research, Evaluation, Trials and Studies Coordinating Centre, Alpha House, University of Southampton Science
Park, Southampton SO16 7NS, UK.

151




